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March 10, 1958

Miss Laura Gilpin
517 West Cheyenne Eoad
Colorado Springs, Colorado

My dear Miss Gilpin:

Mrs. Astor and Mr. Whalen ask me to tell you how

glad we are to have your acceptance of our invitation to serve 

on the Colorado Advisory Committee on Women’s Participation for 

the Fair. We feel that your cooperation will he a most valuable 

contribution, both to your State’s participation and to the Fair.

We hope that as a member of this Committee you will

feel you are an Ambassador of Goodwill for the New York World's 

Fair. Please do feel free to send us your advice and suggestions, 

and any information reflecting the interests and thoughts of the 

citizens of your State.

With our very real appreciation of your interest and 

willingness to serve,

(Miss) Monica Barry Walsh 
Director, Women’s Participation

350 FIFTH AVENUE


